
  

 

 

 

Ref No: LPS/CIR/1422/20-21                                                      06.04.2021 

CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sub: Starting of Onsite / Hybrid class from 18.04.2021 

 

Greetings from LPS Family! 

 

This is to inform you that we are planning to start Onsite/hybrid classes for 

all grades with effect from Sunday, 18th April, 2021 onwards for those 

students who are willing to report to school. 

 

Please submit the survey form by  11th April 2021 through the link  given 

below. 

 

                                                                                        CLICK HERE 

 

Covid-19 Test is mandatory for all students above the age of 12, who have 

opted for onsite/ hybrid class, before joining and shall be continued after 

every 15 days. PCR test will be done through school.No students above the 

age of 12 will be allowed to physically join the school before testing negative 

for COVID-19. Parent Undertaking Form also to be submitted to the class 

teacher before joining. 

 

However, online classes will continue for those students who have opted 

the same. 

 

With Regards. 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1g4FT44PNRrMk5Gc5bpgADXWwLn6ohOMALcUWBFTJZLGjTQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xrmpoweV5j7HN2uqcj3OWmJKR-V2QQF3/view?usp=sharing

